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This Sunday is Meeting for Business after Worship 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Christmas Offering this year will be taken on December 15 during worship.  It will be 
used to buy bus tokens to be given to the OSU Street Health Nursing Project to help with 
rides to the emergency room or the doctor for those who are homeless. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 3rd and 10th will be special Sundays dedicated to providing a peaceful & prayerful 
atmosphere.  The church will be open after 10:30 AM on November 5 for prayer. 



 
• November 12 M&C @ 5:30 
• November 17 Gratitude Dinner after worship 
• November 19  Food Pantry 
• November 20 Admin Meeting @ 5:30 
• November 24  Meeting for Business 
• November 26 Food Pantry 

Pantry News 
• The  Food Bank is having extreme food shortages locally and statewide. The 

congregations need to donate money directly to the pantry for food or to the Food 
Bank and or be generous with canned goods and shelf stable Foods for our 
pantry. Please  pick up cereals and canned food to donate on Sunday. Klamath 
Falls Interfaith Food Pantry also needs used egg cartons. For the time being hold 
off on collecting toiletries.  

• December pantry nights have been moved to December 10th and 17th, 5:30 until 7:30. 
(Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve fall on regular pantry nights.) 

• Volunteers are needed for Thanksgiving Meal Box distribution on Tuesday, November 19th 
from 3:30 until 6:30 or as long as you can stay and help. 

 

Peace Testimony – a Peace Parable 

There is an anecdote that says that William Penn, just after becoming a Quaker and hearing about 
the stance opposing war came to George Fox with the question of whether he could continue to 
wear a sword. George Fox's answer was: "Wear it (the sword) as long as thou canst." The next time 
Fox met Penn, he had no sword 

 


